
 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 8/4/2021 
 

August Meeting – Our next meeting is Tues., Aug. 10 at the Sharonville Convention 

Center (11355 Chester Rd.).  We hope to be in our permanent location very soon. 
 

IAM 912 GDA Golf Outing – Friday, Aug. 27, we are holding our 23rd Annual GDA 

outing at Glenview Golf Course.  Very few spots are left, so contact Scott Huentelman 

ASAP to join us!  Note: If you haven’t done so, please start collecting your money.  
 

August Gun Raffle – This month’s raffle will be for a S&W MP1522.  The drawing will 

be at the August meeting.  Tickets are $10 each, 3/$25, or 10/$50.  See flyer for 

more details.  YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN.   
 

Get Casino Night At Belterra Raffle Tickets And Help Our Soldiers – Proceeds from 

ticket sales will support the Yellow Ribbon Foundation, a local organization that aids 

deployed soldiers, vets returning from service, and by honoring those that gave all.  

Tickets are just $10 each or 3/$25.  The grand prize: an overnight stay & dinner at 

Belterra, plus $1,000 cash!!!  Drawing will be Aug. 21 at Smokin’ This and That BBQ 

in Florence.  See your steward or committeeman for tickets! 
 

Ride For The Ribbon – So, you want to go get some great BBQ and enjoy a ride to 

match?  On Saturday, Aug. 21, we will be meeting at Fricker’s off I-71 (near Fields-

Ertel) at 10:30 AM – and motoring down to Smokin’ This and That for the Casino 

Night at Belterra raffle.  Bars will be visited along the way, and you’ll have time to 

enjoy some refreshments and the open road. 
 

Smokin’ This and That Raffle Drawing Party – The party starts at 3 PM at Smokin’ 

This and That BBQ (10020 Demia Way, Florence KY), which has some of the best 

BBQ in the Tri-State.  There will be more raffles and a split-the-pot, along with the 

drawing the main drawing at 5 PM.  If you can’t make it, the drawing will be 

broadcast live on the IAM 912 Facebook page at 5 PM.  We hope to see you there!  

Second Shift Safety Committeeman – Tony Elfers has been named our 2nd shift 

safety committee member.  Thanks to Brother Elfers and to all members who 

were considered for the position. 


